Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 10th September 2019, at 7.15pm.

Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle - Chairman, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, G. Cotton, M. Westmoreland, J. Longdon (NCC), & Mrs. J. Murden (Asst. to the Parish Clerk).

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

The Chairman opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.

The issue of parking on verges was discussed & it was noted that Councils are always looking for solutions to this problem with parking being at such a premium. It was also noted that it has been announced that parking on pavements is to be made illegal & Members are interested to see how this works out.

A problem with fallen crab apples on the footway at the junction of Stapleford Road/ Trowell Park Drive was reported. Cllr. Longdon agreed to take this matter up with NCC the following day.

As there were no further questions forthcoming the Open Forum was closed at 7.20pm.